
Member Motion on Waste Service Disruption: Council, 26 February as proposed by 
Councillor Moran and seconded by Councillor Barker (submitted by the Conservative Group) 

 
Following the revocation of the Council’s operator’s licence and the major disruption 
to both residential and commercial refuse collections, the Council resolves to call on 
the Council Leader to provide a written statement to the next full meeting of Council 
and be prepared to answers questions with the following information to the council 
members and the public: 

The full costs to the council of these events; to include the costs of applying for a 
replacement operator’s licence, the monies paid to outside organisations to assist 
with the collection and disposal of refuse, all overtime incurred by the Council paid to 
our staff, all legal and advisory costs incurred. 

 

 


